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23rd October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carer, 

Year 1 and Year 2 only 
 

On Thursday 7th November we will be launching our new 

Maths Programme of ‘Numbots’ for 2024. We will spend 

the day looking at Numbots, learning how to use the 

programme as part of our Maths learning and having lots of 

fun!  

 

Throughout the day we will be doing lots of activities and building our own class number robots! 

 

To help us celebrate this day we would like the children to come to school dressed as robots! You can be 

as creative as you like!  

 

We look forward to seeing all your wonderful outfits for our super number day!  

 

Many thanks  

 

 

Miss Douglas 

Maths Coordinator 
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